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1st February 2021 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Wellbeing Calls 
 
To further enhance our pastoral care during lockdown, our tutor team and Heads of House will be making 
wellbeing calls to our pupils/parents/carers throughout the final two weeks of this half term. This call is to 
ensure that all pupils have fair access to the remote learning and a way of checking that our pupils are 
managing under the current restrictions.  
 
The calls will last no longer than five minutes and they give an opportunity for pupils to ask any questions 
related to their online learning. 
 
Please be aware that if you receive a call from a blocked number over the next two weeks this is most likely 
to be from our school as staff may be making these calls from their own homes. We have asked tutors to 
make the calls either during the usual lunch period for your child, Thursday 4th and 11th February between 
11:20am and 12:20am or between 3:30-4:30pm across the two weeks. 
 
As we begin a week that is nationally dedicated to the mental health and well-being of our young people, 
please note that live lessons will not be delivered between 11:20 and 12:20 on Thursday 4th and 11th 
February. Your child’s tutor will provide them with further information about the activities that have been 
created in place of the live lesson which are designed to give a short break away from the screen.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 

Mr A Davis  
Assistant Head Teacher  
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